
Town of Lyme  
LYME ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT  

Minutes – July 2nd, 2015 
  
Board Members: Present - Frank Bowles, Rob Titus, Walter Swift,  
Alternate Members: Present- Dan Brand 
Absent: Bill Malcolm, Alan Greatorex, Michael Woodard, 
Staff: David Robbins, Zoning Administrator  
Public: Smith, Andy Stadheim, Cynthia Bognolo, Gary Thrasher.  
 
Chairman Bowles called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. He appointed Dan Brand to sit as a regular member.  
 
The Board waited until 6:10 pm to see if Vicki was going to attend the meeting. 
At 6:10 pm Frank decided that the Board should continue without her. 
 
Walt had prepared a motion but noted that Vickie had informed the planning and zoning administrator that she 
would also be needing a new septic system. This system would need to be in the property line setback and add 
additional lot coverage. The motion that he had prepared did not account for the increase in lot coverage for the 
proposed septic system. Because Vicki was not in attendance the Board could not ask her about the proposed size 
of the septic system 
 
Walt moved to continue the hearing to the July 16th, 2015 meeting at 7:30 pm.  
Rob seconded the motion. 
Frank called for a vote and the motion passed unanimously.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 625pm 
 
Respectfully submitted  
David Robbins 
Lyme Planning and Zoning Administrator.  


